
 

Procurement Declaration 

The Municipality of the District of Barrington intends to participate in one or more procurements 

conducted by the Nova Scotia Federation Municipalities-RMA between June 1, 2021 and June 1, 2022. For 

further information and access to Nova Scotia Federation Municipalities-RMA tender notices, please 

review the Nova Scotia Procurement website at www.procurement.novascotia.ca or the MERX website at 

www.merx.com. For further information on the Nova Scotia Federation Municipalities please visit the 

website at www.nsfm.ca. 


